

Information Governance Assistant Wulfruna Building Offices of the Vice-Chancellor Legal Services University of Wolverhampton Wulfruna Street Wolverhampton WV1 1LY

T. +44 (0)1902 321000 (Switchboard)

Ref: FOI-202-20

By email: REQUEST-700354-838077F0@WHATDOTHEYKNOW.COM

Dear Mr Hodges,

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST - REF: FOI-202-20

I refer to your Freedom of Information request for information received by the University of Wolverhampton on 19 October 2020, in which you requested access to the following information, specifically:

- 1. As part of Learning Disability Nurse training, do you include sexual or romantic relationships, gender and sexual orientation issues, sex and relationships education and general sexual health in the curriculum in relation to the role of the Learning Disability Nurse? If yes, please go to questions 3 & 4. If no, please just answer question
- 2. If no, why not?
- 3. If yes, how is this undertaken?
- a. Lectures
- b. Workshops
- c. Seminars
- d. Written assignment.
- e. Placement.
- f. E-learning.
- 4. Are the following specific topics covered?
- a. Being LGBT and having an intellectual disability.
- b. Consent.
- c. Touch.
- d. Law.
- 5. How do you support your staff and students to meet the requirements of the Equality Act 2010's protected characteristics, in particular regarding disability and sexuality?

Your request will now be considered in accordance with the *Freedom of Information Act 2000*. You will receive a response by 16 November 2020, in accordance with the statutory timescale of 20 working days as defined by the Act. In some circumstances we may be unable to achieve this deadline. In this instance you will be informed and given a revised timescale at the earliest opportunity.





There may be a fee payable for the retrieval, collation and provision of the information you request. You will be informed accordingly if a fee is applicable and the 20 working day timescale will be suspended until we receive payment from you. If you choose not to make payment then your request will be withdrawn.

Some requests may also require either full or partial transference to another public authority in order to satisfy your request. You will be informed if your request is transferred to another public authority.

Should you have any enquiries regarding your request for information, please do not hesitate to contact legal services via email at FOI@wlv.ac.uk.

Yours sincerely

Liam Jackson Information Governance Assistant 19 October 2020

